
3rd July 2020  

Part of the   

Visit our Twitter page for more pictures of this week’s events @oxheyfirst 

Dear parents/carers, 

We have had another busy week in school and by the look 
of the work being sent in you have all been busy at home 
too. Yesterday we received guidance for the wider opening 
of schools in September and we will now begin to plan for 
this and will keep you informed over the coming weeks. 

You should have received your letter to let you know which 
class your child is in and you will receive your child’s end of 
year report on Monday from 3:30pm. It will be sent via 
email and a letter including information regarding the    
reports will be attached. 

I wish you all a great weekend,                                          
Mrs Lorraine Jukes 

Price changes from September 2020 

School lunches will be £2.40 per child an increase from £2.30. (unless your child is 

entitled to free school meals or is entitled to universal free school meals). 

Tiger Club morning session will be £5.50 per child. Pick up 3.15pm-4.30pm will be 

£3.50 per child, pick up between 3.15pm-6.00pm will be £7.50 per child. A child    

attending both session is £11. Before 4.30pm only snack & a drink will be served. 

After 4.30pm a light tea will be served. 

Extended Nursery If you wish for your child to stay for the afternoon and they 

aren’t entitled to the 30 hours funding the charge will be £12.12 per child. 

Transition 
Apologies, but due to the 
current situation we have 
been unable to hold our 

usual bump up days where your 
child would get to meet their new 
teacher and spend time in their 
new class. But don’t worry our 

staff are busy working on a video 
to help your child with the     

transition.  

Friday 4th September 2020 

Due to COVID, PTFA have been unable to hold any  

fundraisers  including the popular  summer fayre.  So to 

start the year off  (subject to  government guidance) the 1st Friday back 

in school we would like to celebrate and have a  RAINBOW  day, where 

all pupils are invited to wear a  RAINBOW in some form i.e.    

t-shirt, badge, head band. It can be something homemade if 

they wish. We ask for a  donation to be made on the day to 

help  kick-start the PTFA’s  fundraising.  

End of year reports 

All reports will be emailed 

to you from 3.30pm    

onwards on Monday 6th 

July. 

Social Distancing 

Polite reminder - please ensure only one adult brings and collects pupils to school and keeps 

their distance, both in the queues and whilst navigating the one way system.   

This system is working very well and we appreciate parents support, but as numbers of re-

turning pupils increase we would like this strict social distancing to continue. 



This weeks awards 

This week we’ve been painting rocks to hide around school, reading, writing,     
mosaic designing and mermaid making. 

 


